
Saturday 16 November 2018 at 7.30pm
Preston on Stour Village Hall

Tickets £10.00    
Licensed Bar - Tickets Available from

Ron Hoe  T: 01789 450 096            Email: ronhoe@me.com
Margaret Brocklehurst  T:01789 450 710     Email: prestonbrocks@gmail.com

Can We Save Britain's Wildlife
Before It Is Too Late?

The Sally Jennings Memorial Talk

Preston Environmental Group Presents

An environmental talk by MARK COCKER
This important talk is based on Mark Cocker's book "Our Place", published in

2018 and shortlisted for the Wainwright Prize. Mark is a life long naturalist and
passionate  environmentalist and widely acclaimed as one of Britain's finest

writers on nature. He will explain how and why we must do more 
                                      for nature. The evening promises to be 
                                            thoughtful, provocative and
                                                      inspirational.


